
 

Honesty Ambition Respect Kindness 
 

                  
 
  
  
  
  
  
  
   
   
 
 
      
   

 

             
Dear Parents & Carers     28 May 2021    
 

Please see below for information about our new website  as well as arrangements for Class 
Teaches for next session.  
 

School Website   
Our new school website is now live and information and newsletters will be posted on 
the website going forward. The website has information about practical matters such 
as ParentPay, school lunches and uniform as well as links to PKC and Education Scotland 
and Care Commision.  The new website will not have pages for individual classes although 
we will share information about Assembly themes and wider achievements of pupils via the 
website.  Nursery staff and class teachers will continue to use SEESAW to share information 
about individuals and classes.  
 

Class teachers for session 2021-22  
We will have 8 class after the Summer Holidays.  The number of pupils who have 
started school in the past three years mean that the configuration of classes has to be 
reviewed each session to take account of guidance on class sizes.    
Parents of children in who will be in P1, P1/2 and P2/3from August 21 will be sent an email 
today to confirm which class their child is in.   
Primary 1 – Ms Mathieson   
Primary 1 /2 Ms Anderson M&T and Mrs Cant W,Th& F  
Primary 2 /3 Probationary Teacher Name TBC  
Primary 3 Mrs C Ogston 

Primary 4 Mrs Drysdale   
Primary 5 Ms McLaren   
Primary 6 Mrs Dewar   
Primary 7 Mr Johnston  
 

Reports and Parent’s Nights  
End of session reports will be sent home next Friday and Parents Night Appointments will be 
the following week on Tuesday and Thursday evenings.  
 

Victory Park  
Some parents have started a campaign to have work done to improve Victory Park. Please 
click on the link for information and to support the campaign. http://chng.it/xdqfWjYxwK  

 
 
 

School Uniform.   

Dunbarney Primary School 
Main Street 

Bridge of Earn 
Perth 

PH2 9DY 
Headteacher:             Mary Paterson 
Email:           dunbarney@pkc.gov.uk 
Phone:                      (01738) 474175 
Fax:                           (01738) 813006 
Web:  www.dunbarneyprimary.org.uk 
Twitter:                     @DunbarneyPS 
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After the summer holidays we hope to be able to return to full school uniform each 
day.  School sweatshirts can be ordered via. https://www.border-
embroideries.co.uk/   Parents are reminded that sweatshirts, cardigans, tank tops and 
jumpers MUST be bottle green.  Skirts, pinafores and trousers are grey and school dresses 
and green and white check.   
 
 
 

PE   
Classes are having PE outside and in the park over the next few weeks. Teachers will let 
families know via Seesaw if children should wear PE kit to school on some days.  
 

Parents’ Portal  
Our access to ParentsPortal starts week beginning Monday 24th May 21. An introductory 
letter will be sent which explains next steps for families.   
  
Best wishes for a restful weekend   
  
Mary Paterson   
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